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21st June 2022 
 

Dear Student, 
 

Re: The Harefield Academy – Sixth Form Taster Day – Thursday 30th June 
 

I hope that you are well and enjoying your last few days of Year 11. Thank you for your 
application to study with us at The Harefield Academy Sixth Form. I am delighted to be able to 
invite you to attend our Sixth Form Taster Day on Thursday 30th June. The day is a vital part of 
the application and transition process into Sixth Form and attendance is strongly advised.  
 

The schedule will include: 
 

• Important information regarding Sixth Form life  

• Taster lessons providing an insight into courses and compulsory summer work 
resources 

• Tours of the academy and Sixth Form area 

• Opportunities to meet other applicants and settle in 

• Enrolment requirements, paperwork, and the opportunity to ask questions and access 
resources 
 

The day will also provide the opportunity to source information about the Sixth Form and 
subject courses and will allow students to firm up their subject/pathway choices. 
 

We would ask that students come well prepared for the day with all the necessary equipment 
and adhere to the Sixth Form uniform expectation of smart casual dress code. 
 

The sessions begin with registration at 9.15 a.m.  
 

Please arrive promptly to ensure a smooth start to the planned activities for the day. The day 
will finish for students at around 1.30 p.m.  
 

Students who have applied for the Wealdstone FC football programme will follow a bespoke 
schedule including information sessions with Wealdstone FC and will finish the day at 
approximately 2.30 p.m.  
 
 

Please could you confirm your attendance to the day by completing your RSVP via this link  
https://forms.gle/5y4K76W2ymDXG1ey5 or emailing your confirmation to me along with any 
questions you may have to me via my email at gemma.gardner@theharefieldacademy.org   
 

We look forward to seeing you on the taster day to our thriving and aspirational learning 
community.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs G Gardner 
Head of Key Stage 5 
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